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DHS Bearcat Block Party Slated for August 10th
AUGUST 01ST 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

DHS Bearcat Block Party Slated for August 10th

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter High School Student Council will once again hold a back
to school party.  This year the event has been renamed to DHS Bearcat Block Party!  

High School Students are invited out to the parking lot where Kona Ice will be available
for some yummy treats.  

The Block Party will be held on the first day of school, August 10th from 6 p.m. - 8 p.m.
and admission is FREE!!!  This is for high school students only who attend Dexter Public
Schools.

"Come dance outdoors and kick-off the new school year with your fellow Bearcats!!"

This will be STUCCO's 5th year having a back to school event.   There will be plenty of
high school staff on hand so parents feel free to drop your students off for 2-hours of
entertainment and fun!
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